
1. Wednesday – Full Day 

This Wednesday, May 24th, we will NOT have an early release. 

The students will be released at 3:00 pm. This Wednesday we 

will have Day 3 specials. 

Click https://bit.ly/3CvrJC3 for the calendar of the yearlong six-

day schedule. 

 

2. Thank you for the 2-Liter Bottles! 

Thank you for donating the 2-liter bottle for the students’ bottle 

rockets! I can’t wait to see their designs and how high they 

launch. 

 

3. Last Day of School - Thursday 

This Thursday, May 25th will be an early release and it is our last 

day of the school year. Students will be released at 11:00 am. 

Lunch will not be served. Students will go to regular scheduled 

specials and dismiss from there.  

 

4. End of Year Reflection Form and Portfolio 

Thursday students will bring home their portfolio of their end of 

year work they have done as well as their end of year reflection 

form. These will include assignments, reflections on their 

academic performance, work skills, and goals. 

 

https://bit.ly/3CvrJC3


Please take a moment to review the reflection form and portfolio 

with your fifth grader. 

 

5. Thursday – Desk Clean-out 

Thursday, May 25th we will be having our last desk clean-out. All 

your child’s belongings will be going home with them. Please send 

your child to school with a tote bag or two on Thursday. Thank 

you! 

 

6. Summer Birthday Celebration Wednesday 

This Wednesday, we will be celebrating those students who have 

summer birthdays. We will eat some treats, sing them “Happy 

Birthday”, and send them home with a birthday card signed from 

their fellow classmates. 

 

7. Report Cards 

Final report cards for fifth grade will be posted in Synergy on 

Thursday. Printed copies will not be being sent home. 

 

8. Final Note 

We have reached the end of this year’s fifth grade year. It is 

time to hand off your child to sixth grade. I have enjoyed all the 

time that I got to spend with this year’s class. I am so blessed to 

have taught every child that was placed in my class. Each student 

brought their unique personality, interests, and skills to the class. 

We’ve had a lot of smiles and laughs throughout the year.       

 



I wanted to also say thank you to YOU for donating materials, for 

your continuous support throughout the school year, and just 

making it a wonderful year. It has made all the difference and 

was greatly appreciated.  

 

I hope your family has a wonderful summer and that your child 

has a great year in sixth grade! 

 

Thanks for reading this week’s newsletter! 

 

Helpful Links!: 

• Class website! – You can find our class website by clicking 

here or at http://bit.ly/garciafifth 

• Logging into ParentVue allows you to check your child’s 

grades 24/7. 

Here’s the link to ParentVue: 

https://www.peoriaunified.org/Page/209 

• Email is the best way to reach me. My address is 

augarcia@pusd11.net  
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